
2021 Post Election Results:
Commander: Rachael Watters   
1 Year Trustee: Frank Sobotka
Senior Vice Commander: Ralph Groover  
2 Year Trustee: Pete Pringle
Junior Vice Commander: Hugh Crawford  
3 Year Trustee: Bill Taylor
Quartermaster: Bob Penney   
Chaplain: Ken Wilson

Correspondence: Service Officer Ken Wilson reports that
he was contacted by Victory Place Apartments. They offer
low-income housing for single Veterans making up to
$27,000 or couples making up to $32,000. These are
located in Medford. 

Committee Reports: 
All committees are suspended due to Covid. Committees
will resume as restrictions are lifted.

 

Officer’s Meeting: 
Date: 20  April 2021
Time: 1730 (5:30 pm) 
General Meeting: will follow at 1830 (6:30 p.m.) 
*Officers will call any members that regularly attend the
meeting if this changes. 
The Officer’s Meeting and General Post Meeting are open
to any Post Comrade with a current VFW membership
card who wishes to attend.
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OFFICER’S MEETING & POST GENERAL MEETING:

New Members: No new names
Deceased Members: No new names.

P O S T  C O M M A N D E R  A N N O U N C E M E N T S  

MEMBER STATUS UPDATES:

C O N T A C T  U S :

Medford, OR 97501

Phone: 541-773-2938
Website: vfw1833.org
Email: vfw1833@gmail.com
Address: 241 East Barnett Rd, Ste B 

Post Commander: Ralph Groover
Quartermaster: Robert Penney



Old Business: 

Zoom: Comrade Rachael Watters reports that 1833’s
Zoom account is now active. Pending required
equipment, the May meeting will have an option for
Zoom.

New Business: 

Membership Drive: National has issued a challenge to all
Posts to increase their new members. The top Post in
each division will receive a $1,000 award. Post 1833 will
offer a membership discount to potential members of
$12.00 off with the difference to be made up by the Post.
Discounted price is $30.00 for new members for 1 year. 

Recognition:
Bronze Legacy life: Former Commander and current
Trustee Hugh Crawford was presented with a Bronze
Legacy Life membership in appreciation of all the work he
has contributed to Post 1833. We will recognize two of our
members who can no longer come to meetings; Jonathan
Lucky and Oscar Willis. Each will receive a Legacy Life
membership to be presented to them at a location of
their choice as they are unable to physically attend
meetings. 
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P O S T  B U S I N E S S :

*Please note: The VFW office is not
staffed on a regular schedule.
Please leave a voice message on the
office’s answering machine or visit
the Contacts page on the website to
email them.

From the Website Administrator:
Contact me or the Post Commander to get on the Post 1833 email
list. Visit vfw1833.org for previous newsletters and more
information.
 -- Margaret Lewis, Website Admin, Email: 1833vfw@gmail.com.


